
From: Alex Grayson <AGrayson@mauriceblackburn.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 23 December 2021 4:25 PM 
To: Nick White <nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>; 
AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Jordan Lombardelli <jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au>; Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au; 
alana.rafter@ablawyers.com.au; Penny Parker <PParker@mauriceblackburn.com.au>; Leigh 
Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; 'louised@hsu.net.au' <louised@hsu.net.au>; 'Ben Redford' 
<Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>; Kristen Wischer <kwischer@anmf.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/99; AM2021/63 & AM2021/65 – Work value case – Aged Care Industry 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
The HSU supports and adopts the position of the ANMF in relation to the application for an 
extension of time. 
 
Regards, 
Alex 
 
Alex Grayson | Principal Lawyer 
E: AGrayson@mauriceblackburn.com.au | T: (02) 8267 0949 | F: (02) 9261 3318 

     

Maurice Blackburn Lawyers 
Level 32, 201 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
www.mauriceblackburn.com.au 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 
Maurice Blackburn is a leading Australian law firm certified to the international ISO 9001:2008 quality standard. 
We are proud to be carbon neutral. Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender by reply 
email, delete the email, destroy any printed copy and do not disclose or use its information in any way. For additional information regarding Maurice Blackburn's privacy 
policy, click here: http://www.mauriceblackburn.com.au/privacy-policy.aspx 

 
Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. 

SEASON'S GREETINGS 
This office will close at 5.00 pm, Thursday 23 December 2021 and re-open on Tuesday 4 January 
2022.  
Best wishes for the festive season.  
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